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At this meeting, the Data and Tools Advisory Board (DTAB) will hear updates on
what data C2C’s data providers submitted in October 2023 and what data is
planned for the future. The DTAB will also hear an update on what the
Cradle-to-Career (C2C) Governing Board discussed about data points at their
February 28, 2024 meeting.

There are two relevant resources the DTAB can read as background:
1) The staff memo for the February 28 C2C Governing Board meeting on this

topic.
2) The updated summary table of data points by providers, which now

indicates which data points have been shared with C2C and which ones
are slated for future submissions. (See page 7 of this resource.)
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https://c2c.ca.gov/wp-content/uploads/2024/02/BRD-13-Changes-to-P20W.pdf
https://c2c.ca.gov/wp-content/uploads/2024/02/BRD-13-Changes-to-P20W.pdf

